
 
 

  

                

             

              

               

              

                

           

     

              

                

                

            

         

   
 

           
            

            
            

        

       
      

    

  
  

 

  

Squires Bridge 
Construction Project 
What is happening? 

This public meeting will provide the community an opportunity to hear an overview of the upcoming 
Squires Bridge construction including the project overview, schedule, and the suspension of Green 
Line train service between Lechmere and Union Square Stations on Monday, September 18, 2023, 
and lasting for 25 consecutive days through Thursday, October 12, 2023. For the duration of 
construction, Green Line service on the Union Square Branch will terminate at Lechmere Station; 
roadway users will not be impacted. Attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions and offer 
comments. Spanish and Portuguese interpretations will be available at the meeting. 

How will this affect you? 

All residents, abutters, local business owners, and interested commuters are invited to attend. All 
attendees will have the opportunity to enter their email into the project’s email database to receive 
project updates. Prior to the meeting, if you have specific questions or concerns about the project, 
please call (617) 927-9957 or email Daniel.Fielding@dot.state.ma.us. If you have specific questions 
or concerns about MBTA service changes, please call (617) 222-3200. 

When Where 
Tuesday, September 12, 2023 Somerville Public Library (Central) 
6:30 p.m. Auditorium 

79 Highland Ave 
Somerville, MA 02143 

Visit www.mass.gov/orgs/massachusetts-department-of-transportation/events 
for more information. 

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 
early as possible, ideally 7-10 days prior to the event. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to Daniel.Fielding@dot.state.ma.us 
Attention: HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. 608482 
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